Radio WVCH

"The Voice of Delaware County"
740 on every Dial

WOLF BUILDING - CHESTER. PENNA. 19013

215 872-8861

October 14, 1975

%1

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3139 North 65th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear lir, babelstein:
Thank you for yowr report of /VCH reception during the
special transmitter test of Cctober 6, 1975. ‘le are pleased

to enclose a copy of our coverage map.

Sincerely yours,

THOMAS H. MOFFIT

GENERAL MANAGER



